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Wellington Regional Bridge Committee

Wellington Regional Committee

Minutes of Meeting Held Tuesday March 6 2012

Date and Time:

Location:
Apologies:
Present:
Minutes:

Finance:

Business:
Tournaments:

Other Business:

Tuesday March 6 2012 2pm.

Victoria Bridge Club 112 Tinakori Rd, Thorndon.

None

Dinnie Hall (Chairman), Heather Jared (Treasurer), Tony Sutich,
Allan Joseph, Joan Waldvogel, Paula Jenner (Secretary)

The minutes of January 31 were read & moved correct by Paula
Jenner / seconded by Joan Waldvogel. Passed.

Heather Jared presented a spreadsheet of current BNZ accounts:
Cheque a/c opening balance Dec 30 2012: $16,172.65

Cheque a/c closing balance Jan 31 2012: $5,543.75

Cheque a/c opening balance Jan 31 2012: $6,543.75

Cheque a/c closing balance Feb 29 2012: $6,303.31

Savings a/c opening balance Dec 31 2011: $5,651.50

Savings a/c closing balance Jan 31 2012: $ 15,677.05

Savings a/c opening balance Jan 31 2012: $15,677.05

Savings a/c closing balance Feb 29 2012: $15,714.42

Total income Dec 1 2011 — Jan 31 2012: $655.65

Total expenses Dec 1 2011 — Jan 31 2012: $259.00

Total income Feb 1 2012 — Feb 29 2012: $24.28

Total expenses Feb 1 2012 — Feb 29 2012: $264.72

Heather Jared moved that the accounts be approved / seconded by
Allan Joseph. Passed.

Committee expenses: Dot Procter’s farewell gift, treasurer &
secretarial honorarium due, sundry expenses. These items were
moved accepted by Heather Jared / seconded by Allan Joseph.
Passed.

1. Mixed Sex Pairs 3A (April 22 Karori BC) Budget to be
arranged & approved. Flyer
2. Request for venue quotes to be sent out to Victoria BC (IP
Trials May) & Wellington BC (Club Teams Play-off June)
(Regional Congress July)
1. The Dan Gifford closing date is to be extended to March 17.
(Tony Sutich)
2. Tony Sutich reported that Interclub entries are down in some
grades & efforts will be made at club level to rectify this.
4. Wellington Regional Congress (July 7/8 Wgtn BC). It was agreed
by the committee to place a full page colour advertisement in the
New Zealand bridge magazine (April issue)
5. Joan Waldvogel reported on progress for Congress sponsorship.
This included a definite from TSB Bank & a $50 voucher from New



World, plus interest expressed by several other businesses.
6. Allan Joseph will be contacting local restaurants.
7. Dinnie Hall will follow up on catering

8. Club are to be approached to appoint liaison people for the
promotion of congress.

Next Meeting to be held Tuesday April 17 2012



